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Response team gathering in Burfjellet
In the summer of 2008 a huge and complex vertical cave system was discovered behind two extremely narrow 
passages in Burfjellet. The cave will probably draw attention in the coming years and may be visited by foreign cavers. 
The system requires advanced skills and knowledge. A rescue operation will take several days.
The new system lies between Brattligrotta and Edvardheimgrotta. In October 2008 the Response Team (from the 
National Cave Rescue Service) entered the cave to prepare themselves in case of an accident. They took photographs 
and made maps of possible belaying points and narrow passages that may be extended. They also tested the use of 
Heyphones. The night was spent in Storligrotta.

Responsteamsamling i Edvardheim-Brattligrottasystem


